826 R. Papa Street Sampaloc, Manila Tel. No.: 87351348

## Graduate School of Business

MEMORANDUM

GSB\_A210726-1

DATED

July 26, 2021

:

:

**FROM** 

Dean / Associate Dean

TO

PROFESSORS, HEAD OF DEPARTMENTS, STUDENTS,

AND STAFFS

SUBJECT

**EXTENSION IN GSB SUMMER 2021 ENROLLMENT** 

It is to inform that the severe weather condition because of **Tropical Cyclone 'Fabian'** lead to continues rain in Metro Manila and other areas in the Philippines, this severe weather caused a frequent interruption in electricity and internet facilities from July 21 to 24, 2021. Thus, disrupted GSB classes and office works.

In this regard, the GSB extended the SUMMER 2021 enrollment until July 31, 2021.

Please be guided accordingly.

PROF. DR. TABASSAM RAZA

Associate Dean and Director DRM-Unit

1000 red X

Cc. Cashier Office Accounting Office BSBA Department BSA Department